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U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission s
ATTN: Mr. J. Phillip Stohr, Director »
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards -
Region I1I o

101 Marietta Street, N.W, t:‘ by

Atlanta, Georgie 30323
Gentlemen:
Subject: Update of Physical Security Plan

The Westinghouse Electric Corporation hereby submits a revision updating
the Physical Security Plan for the Commercial Nuclear Fuel Division's
Fuel Manufacturing Plant located near Columbia, South Carolina. This
submittal of the Plan is being made in accordance with the provisions of
10CFR70.32 since it does not decrease the effectiveness of the currently

approved program.

Westinghouse requests that the enclosures to this letter be withheld from
public disclosure in accordance with the provisions of 10CFR2.790(d). If
you have any questions concerning this submittal, please write to me at
the above address or telephone 412-374-4652,

Very truly yours,

WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATON
A.%J. Nardi, Manager

License Administration
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Enclosures

ce: U, 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
e ATTN: Mr. Donald J. Kasun, Acting Chief
Domestic Safeguards and Regional Oversight Branch
O0ffi e of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards N 1] 2
Division of Safeguards and Transportation ”L)f'y/-)
Washington, D. C. 20555
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